STATE OF

COLORADO Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Arnold's Pit No. 1 - Extension Request
1 message

Ron Spears (Duraroot) <rspears@duraroot.com> Mon, Aug 26, 2019 at 10:56 AM
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Dear Peter,

As per our phone conversation on August 23, 2019, please accept this email as a formal request for extension to our
response to the Letter of Adequacy. We request that all materials be submitted to DRMS on or before September 9,
2019. Please let me know If you have any questions. Likewise, | may have a few for you in the interim.

Regards,

Ron Spears, CE, CERP
Senior Biological Scientist / Project Manager

Duraroot Environmental Consulting

4626 CR 65 * Keenesburg, CO 80643
Mobile: 720.346.4301 « Office: 720.463.9750 « Direct: 303.720.2782

This electronic message and any attached documents are intended only for the named addressee(s). This
communication from Duraroot Environmental Consulting may contain information that is privileged, confidential or
otherwise protected from disclosure and it must not be disclosed, copied, forwarded or distributed without
authorization. If you have received this message in error, please notify me immediately and delete the original
message. Thank you.
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